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Research Analysis 

 

SB 294 prohibits a state agency from requiring a single or combination farm use vehicle to 

participate in the United States Department of Transportation identification system, unless 

required by federal law. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure relates to single or combination farm use vehicles, and, provides an exemption for 

participating in the United States Department of Transportation identification numbering system. 

The vehicle must meet certain state and federal requirements for weight, hauling, operational 

farm use, and may still register for a farm vehicle tag. The measure as written has $0 fiscal 

impact anticipated to the Oklahoma Department of Agriculture, Food and Forestry (ODAFF), 

nor to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

For further state regulatory information, please see: 

https://ok.gov/ohpcmve/Information/Agriculture/index.html 
 

 

 

 © 2019 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

https://ok.gov/ohpcmve/Information/Agriculture/index.html
http://www.okhouse.gov/

